
Sandburg PTA Meeting 
February 13, 2018 

6:30 p.m. 
 
In attendance: Beth Hosler, Kim Roy, Lara Stavridis, Renee Pas, Christine Simonis, Jennifer 
Toffler, Theresa Wittmer, Wendee Reedy, Linda Fehrenbacher, Kristin Whitehurst, Angela 
Bagdasarian 
 
Motion to approve minutes: Lara Stavridis made a motion to approve the January minutes and 
Christine Simonis seconded. 
 
Principal’s Report—Linda Fehrenbacher 
Principal Fehrenbacher reported on the school improvement plan. Course assignments still need 
to be completed for the vast majority of students. Promotion for 8th graders is set for May 24 at 
4:00 p.m. Ms. Fehrenbacher also provided a tour of the new areas at Sandburg that the PTA has 
been helping fund, including new functional work spaces. 
 
Treasurer’s Report—Krista Nunemaker 
No income for January and a few checks written that were already approved. 
 
Vice President’s report—Lara Stavridis 
Looking for two volunteers to help with PTA nominating committee for next year’s board. 
Anyone interested in being a part of the nominating committee or the board next year can contact 
Lara Stavridis at larastavridis@yahoo.com 
 
Boy Scout Report—Sam Jenson 
York sophmore San Jenson came to address the PTA regarding his Eagle Scout project. He plans 
to fix up the Sandburg band room, including damping sound and refreshing the practice space. 
He would like us to help fund the project and is requesting $500 from the Sandburg PTA to help 
meet his anticipated $900 cost. He has already been working with Ms. Knight on specifications.  
Lara Stavridis made a motion to donate $200 now with the anticipation of more funds when/if 
available to discuss at the March PTA meeting. The motion was voted through. 
 
Reflections Art Report—Jenn Toffler 
Still on display and kids that did music competition will perform March 9 at the Judith B Salon 
on 263 N. York St. 
 
Reach Report—  Theresa Wittmer  

• REACH PTA meeting at the EPL Feb. 14 at 9:15 p.m. 
• March 8 at 6:30 is a REACH parenting session at Sandburg. 
• April 12 at 6:30 is the 21st century teenage brain at Sandburg. 

 
President’s Report—Beth Hosler 

• Consider nominating and exemplary youth. 
• March 14 teen job and youth fair at York. 40 different organizations will be there. 
• Superintendent coffee Feb. 21 at 1:30 at Jackson. 



• Dance class registration is out for 7th and 8th graders. Information on PTA website. 
• 8th grade upcoming dates are May 22 for the boat trip and May 23 for 8th grade 

promotion. 
• All-school dance Feb. 22. 
• District chess tournament at York High School. Forms in by March 22. Renee Pas will 

collect forms for interested participants. 
• Looking for plants and benches and outdoor beautification efforts. Contact Susan Wilcox 

if interested in helping. 
• An indoor space refresh is also underway, with fresh paint and ideas throughout the 

hallways and different areas, including inspirational messages. Watch for the 
improvements the next time you are in the school.  

 
New Business:  

•  A question was brought up that powerschool grades are posting slower than normal. Ms. 
Fehrenbacher will look into it. 

• PTA scheduling conflicts in meetings was also brought up since the February PTA 
meeting for Sandburg conflicted with both the York PTA board meeting and a school 
district meeting. Beth Hosler will explore if there are better times for next year. 

 
The next Sandburg PTA meeting is March 13 at 9:30 a.m. in the Sandburg library. 


